

**Worlaby Academy** 

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513

> www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

> > ...Changing lives

Friday 18<sup>th</sup> March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

In the past at Worlaby Academy we have been fortunate enough to run plenty of afterschool clubs for our children with the generosity of both volunteers and staff. Unfortunately, Covid-19 resulted in all of the clubs stopping.

As we continue our journey out of Covid-19, we are asking if any parent would like to be involved and support the school and children with running a club or helping with any clubs.

The children have shown an interest in a diversity of clubs, including Gardening, Mindfulness, Sports, Cooking and Knitting. These are just some ideas but if you have any other ideas our children would just like the opportunity to try something new.

If you have any skills or would just like to be involved with school, please contact the office on 01652 294513 or email info@worlabyacademy.org.uk.

Kind regards,

Sharon Hatton

Principal